
Important news regarding the task force created by Maine Governor Baldacci 
and New Hampshire Governer Lynch! 

Date: 10/05/15 

On October 5th, 2010, Maine Governor John Baldacci and New Hampshire 

Governor John Lynch co-signed an executive order authorizing the creation of a 

task force charged with aggressively formulating plans that will allow the states of 

Maine and New Hampshire to develop funding for the bridges project, identifying 

joint financing options and proposing any necessary legislation to accommodate 

bridge construction. Among the two Governor’s assurances is a commitment to a 

full vehicular replacement of the Memorial Bridge. 

 


